
Parent and Family
Behaviour Support Drop-in 

These session are currently open to families who have a child with SEND

These informal drop-in sessions offer the following;

• Talk to specialist Positive Behaviour Support practitioners including parents from Our 
Voice Parent Carer Forum either as part of the group or one-on-one, about any challenges 
you may be experiencing to do with your child’s behaviour.

• Discuss Positive Behavioural Support strategies/tools you may already be using.  Review 
and update family plans.  Find out about other resources that might be useful (e.g. 
symbols and pictures to support communication).

• Meet and chat with other parents and carers.
• Specific sessions covering a range of topics such as teaching new skills, well-being/self-

care, and intensive interaction.

The next sessions will be held on:
Friday 7th June,5th July and 6th Sept 2024  10am -12pm 
At Cheviots Children’s Disability Service, 31 Cheviot Close, EN1 3UZ

If you have any questions, or if you would like to book an interpreter  for the 
session please email either: 
Lucy.Canton@enfield.gov.uk or Gina.Giles@Enfield.gov.uk 
Please also contact us in advance if you would like your child to be supported in 
our creche during the session.

Our Voice and the Joint Service for Disabled Children are also running 
workshops on ‘An introduction to Positive Behaviour Support’. Next sessions 
22nd May, 12th June and 26th June 10 am -12 pm at Cheviots (pre-book only). See 
www.ourvoiceenfield.org.uk/events for more information. 
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